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Welcome Guests! 

 
We are excited to have you worship with us today!  
If you are a first-time or returning guest, we would 
like to connect with you. Please take a minute to 
either scan the QR Code to the right with your phone 
camera or complete the “We’re Glad You’re Here” 
card found in the pew racks, and place the card in 
the offering plate when it comes around. 
 

Order of Service 

   
WELCOME AND ANNOUNCEMENTS                           
 
CALL TO WORSHIP                                                                         
 
SONGS OF PRAISE Perfect Love 
 How Deep the Father’s Love For Us 
  
PASTORAL PRAYER/LORD’S PRAYER                                                                                           
  
MOMENT FOR MISSION 
 
OFFERING INVITATION AND PRAYER                                     

 Children are dismissed for children’s church 
 
OFFERING MUSIC Offering ~ All Creatures of Our God 
 
SCRIPTURE  Amos 2:4-7a,10-12 (Page 906)                             
 
MESSAGE                                                                          
   
 
CLOSING SONG Great is Thy Faithfulness 
 
BENEDICTION 
 
* Children’s Church  

Children ages 4 through 2nd grade are invited to children’s church.  
A snack is provided. Please see an usher with any allergy concerns. 
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Announcements  

 

Prayer Request Cards 
Prayer request cards are available in the pew racks and in the narthex.  
 

The AMOS Rescue Offering will be collected during the month of June. 
The Nicaraguan government has imposed new regulations, and AMOS 
can no longer accept donations from within their own country. This has 
seriously impacted their ability to serve their communities. They are 
reaching out for funds to ensure their clinic remains fully staffed and 
stocked with medicine and supplies.  
 
Mark your calendars for Time Together Summer Sunday School!  
On June 29th, July 13 & 27 your CE Board is excited to provide  
our congregation with an engaging and meaningful time of scripture 
exploration. We will meet after worship with guest Karen Sloan, a 
facilitator for the Godly Play method. This program is ability inclusive, 
meant for all ages, and will include a light picnic lunch to conclude our 
time together so please bring a food item to share. Although we will 
have an overarching theme, each time together can be a stand-alone 
experience so join us for one, some, or all and see what God reveals! 
 
True North VBS is on the horizon!  
Mark your calendars for July 14-18. Participant registration is now open, 
check your email or the church website for a link to register.  
 
NexTrex Recycling Challenge 
Time to start collecting your plastic bags! Collection bins are now 
available in the Cafe and Fellowship Hall Annex. To see what types of 
plastic bags and wrap are accepted, pick up a handout at the welcome 
desk or see the posters behind the collection bins. Please make sure 
items are dry and free of food residue. We have until June 1, 2026 to 
earn our bench! 
 
Deacons Fund Collection - The Deacons Fund is managed by the 
Board of Deacons and exists solely to provide people who are 
experiencing a dire, financial emergency with aid on a temporary basis.  
Not limited exclusively to church members, and entirely confidential, the 
funds you contribute have helped many people over the years at 
NHCBC.  Make your contribution in one of the envelopes provided in the 
pews, mark “Deacons Fund” on the envelope and place in the offering 
plate. The Deacons thank you for this special gift.  If you have such a 
financial need, please see Lynn Berney or Lori Tissue. 
 
Donations of canned and boxed food items for North Hills Community 
Outreach’s Food Pantry can be placed in the marked box under the 
church mailboxes. 
 
 
 
 



Service Teams 
 Sunday, June 29th, 2025 
 
Worship and Music: 
 

Song Leaders: Tori Kurtz 
 

Praise Band:  Jonathan Jones (guitar/voice) 
  Rev. Dr. Heidi Clark (keyboard/voice) 
      

Tech: 
 

Livestream: Sarah Hefferin 
 

Video Tech: Aurora Clark 
 
Hospitality: 
 

Childcare: Caitlin O’Neil 
 

Ushers: Amy Mendicino, Norma Morrow 
 
 
Serving next week (July 6th): 
 

Aurora Clark (childcare) 
 

Suzi Hines, Amy Mendicino (usher) 
 
 

Coming Up This Week 
      
Today: 11:00 a.m. Time Together Sunday School  
   3:00 p.m. VBS Decorating Prep 
   
Wednesday:   6:00 p.m. Prayer Group (virtual) 
   7:00 p.m. CE Board Meeting (virtual)  
                
Next Sunday:   9:00 a.m. Praise Band Rehearsal 
(July 6th) 10:00 a.m. Worship 
   3:00 p.m. VBS Decorating Prep 
    
   


